
 

 

            

 

IT – Genium INET 4.0.0240 Project Update  

Genium INET Clearing Workstation 1 (CW1) revision 75170 published February 23rd for 

Genium INET version 4.0.0240 has been removed from the Nasdaq website and should not 

be used. CW1 r75170 contained an issue which meant it was not possible to upgrade and 

instead required a new installation. A corrected version of CW1 will be published on Nasdaq 

website tomorrow March 4th. A new IT notice will be published when the corrected version of 
CW1 is available for download.  

Genium INET version 4.0.0240 is scheduled to be launched on April 20th, 2015 and is 

available currently for testing in Genium INET Test 4 (EXT4). For further information, see 

Genium INET 4.0.0240 website. 

http://www.nasdaqomx.com/transactions/technicalinformation/geniuminet/enhancements/g
enium-inet-4.0.0240  

 

For questions or comments, please contact: 

Technical Operations 

technicalsupport@nasdaq.com 

+46 8 405 6750 
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